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Dear Patient,          
 
To all patients registered at Farnsfield Surgery  
 
As a patient of Farnsfield Surgery, we are writing to let you know about the changes happening at 
your practice from 5th May, 2021. 
 
We will be transferring your GP registration across to a new provider called Hill View Surgery who 
will take over running services at Farnsfield Surgery.  
 
This is following the decision made by the current provider, Sherwood Medical Partnership, to 
withdraw as the provider of services at Farnsfield Surgery; however they will continue to provide 
services at Crown Medical Practice.    
 
You do not need to do anything.  
 
On 5 May 2021, you will be automatically transferred across to the new provider. For more 
information on the new provider, you can visit the website: https://www.hillviewsurgery.co.uk/ 
 
The practice site will still be called Farnsfield Surgery; with the location and contact number for the 
practice staying the same. If you have any symptoms you are worried about or need medical help, 
please continue to contact Farnsfield Surgery to get the help you need during this time.  
 
Farnsfield Surgery is still offering online and telephone consultations and face-to-face 
appointments are still being booked where clinically needed. You can also call NHS 111 for advice 
or visit NHS 111 online for coronavirus advice. 
 
Registering at a GP practice of your choice 
  
If you would like to register at a different GP practice, you can do this as long as the practice 
covers the area you live.  
 
All GP practices are listed on the NHS website - www.nhs.uk. To register, please put in your 
postcode for a list of your nearest GP practices and contact your chosen GP practice to ask to 
register with them. Due to Covid-19, some practices may not be registering patients face-to-face so 
please call them beforehand to check. 
 
Please wait until after 5 May, 2021 before registering with a different GP practice to allow the 
transition process to finish. 

https://www.hillviewsurgery.co.uk/
http://www.nhs.uk/


 

 

 
Other information 
 
If you would like to register at a different GP practice but cannot access information online or if you 
have any questions, please contact the CCG Patient Experience Team on 0115 883 9570 or email 
nnccg.patientexperience@nhs.net.  
 
There is also a frequently asked questions (FAQ) document for patients of Farnsfield Surgery on 
the news section of the CCG website. Please visit: www.nottsccg.nhs.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

http://www.nottsccg.nhs.uk/

